
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 30th June 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a ‘Minibeast hunt’ around the school grounds.  

 

The afternoon is an opportunity for you to explore the nature around the school with your child. 

We will be using the school field and our small forest area to go in search of all the Minibeasts the 

children have been learning about.  We are recommending that you wear clothing and footwear 

that you do not mind getting messy.  The Reception children are now trained Minibeast hunters 

and will be more than happy to show you all the wonderful places that you will be able to find 

some creepy crawlies!   

 

The Minibeast hunt will take place on Thursday 16th July 2015 at 2:30pm to 3:15pm. Please 

enter the school using the main school office and sign yourself into the building. You will then be 

directed to the Reception classroom for you to meet your child and prepare for our hunt.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please ask a member of the Reception team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr L Alletson    Miss J Greenwood  Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Teacher   HLTA      Head Teacher  
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